

MOTHER LODE UNION School District

3783 Forni Road * Placerville CA 95667 * (530) 622-6464 * Fax (530) 622-6163

Marcy M. Guthrie Ed.D., Superintendent

Board of Trustees

John Parker, President

Gene Bist Sr., Clerk

Janet VanderLinden, Member

Cathy Wilson, Member

Chuck Wolfe, Member

June 13, 2017

Dear Ashley Bose:

Thank you for providing input on the 2017-18 LCAP for Mother Lode Union School District. Your input was:

We should stay the course. We have a lot of new programs (ELA/ELD, math, Spark/PE, Art Docent, etc.). I've seen a huge increase in the participation of our Spanish speaking parents. Let's expand, fully implement and get to know our current programs and nail them down before we add more. We should send paper copies of our Parent Surveys home with all students in English and Spanish.

While the suggestion to, "send paper copies of our Parent Surveys home with all students in English and Spanish", is not written as an action under Goal 3 Parent Engagement and Support (see page 101-109 of 2017-20 LCAP), we are planning to send paper copies home in Spanish and English during the annual survey window for the 2017-18 school year which will be in January/February 2018.

Sincerely,

Marcy Guthrie, Ed.D. Superintendent